
PUBLISHED FOR MARCH 2017 VP ADMIN

Welcoming Your New Executive  
Now that our transition is completed we are excited to start planning events and working with you all 
in your personal, academic, and social lives. Here’s what we’re planning for this month.  

💯 📝 💰 🏀 🎥 😀 
A Message From the President  
Hey everyone! 

Before we jump into another big year for SOCS, I thought I’d take a minute to introduce myself.  My 
name is Rhea and I’ve been involved with SOCS since my first year at McMaster.  Since SOCS has 
done so much for me, I knew I had to get involved as soon as I could.  As I’m given the opportunity to 
be your President for the 2017/2018 year, I’m beyond excited to work with many faces, old and new, 
to better the off-campus experience for students of all years.  With the new executive team fully 
transitioned, expect to see some exciting things happening this year in terms of stress busters and 
community wide events! That’s all from me for now, but please feel free to reach out to me at any 
time about anything! 

Sincerely, 

Rhea Desai  
SOCS President  
2017/2018 
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 A Message From 
Administration  
One of my ideas was working on redistributing the newsletter. 
After some conversations between exec and myself, we have 
decided to test distributing the newsletter over some new avenues. 

Some other things I’ve been up to this month are organizing the 
office, updating the website.  

We are open now for office hours so please come by for a visit.  

A Message From Promotions 
 The first month of being in Promotions, successful 
advertisements were run during the SOCS representatives 
applications 2017 for the past two weeks. These constant and 
beautifully done advertisements and promotions will continue 
throughout the year.  

 For the next goals this upcoming month, I hope to provide 
more engagement through each social media platform. Perhaps 
even a teaser video of general topics, such as, “Meet your team” or 
even “What is SOCS”. You are more than welcome to any ideas to 
what you would like to see us do, in any creative way at all! 
Overall, these upcoming days will provide consistent updates 
about future information about repping status and anything that 
is going on around the community and SOCS.  

*Provide any questions or comments to socsvppromo@gmail.com 

A Message From Education 
and Community 
Hey SOCS, hope everyone is doing great!  

This month we have a lot of stress busters coming your way! We 
have study rooms, chill zones and… is that barking I hear? Must 
be the THERAPY dogs. Keep your eyes and ears open! Please let 
me know if there is anything I can do to make our community 
better and how I can adhere to your educational needs!  

VP OUT 
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A Message From Finance  
Just a quick update for the first month!  
I have been working with the other members of exec to come up with this years expected budget 
breakdown. This is a general breakdown, if you'd like to see all the details they can be found at mac-
socs.ca. I have also started to contact businesses around campus for sponsorships and currently have 
3 interested businesses! 
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